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Happy New Year 

Louise, Debbie, Sue, Sue, Marie, Lesley, 

Ruby and Sally would like to welcome all 

the children, parents and carers back 

after the break. 

We will be focusing this half term on 

‘Food, Please encourage your child to bring 

an item in for show & tell for either the 

topic or letter of the week (nothing of 

value & named please), or if you as a parent 

or carer wishes to talk to the children 

about a special celebration then please let 

us know you are always very welcome 

Our first week back we will have an Italian 

restaurant for role play, snack will be 

cheese & bread sticks, string painting for 

craft and our letter of the week will be ‘u’ 

Ofsted! 

We have now had our visit from Ofsted, we 

achieved a ‘Good’ Rating. We are very proud 

of all we have achieved over the last three 

years, I would especially like to say thank 

you to all our hard working and dedicated 

staff, our committee for giving us their 

time and commitment and all the 

parents/carers and children who make our 

pre-school so very special. THANK YOU! 

In the words of our Ofsted Inspector; 

“Staff are kind and encouraging. They help 

children to grow in confidence and feel 

valued. Children form strong attachments 

with staff. They relish the opportunities to 

learn and socialise in mixed-age groups.” 

“All children are challenged, motivated to 

learn, and make good progress in their 

development. They are acquiring skills for 

future learning. They have good 

independence skills and listen well. They 

are developing good early literacy and 

mathematical skills in readiness for school.” 

Please read our report 

http://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-

reports/find-inspection-

report/provider/CARE/206894 

Fundraising 

End of Term Raffle raised an amazing £150 

Thank you to all who donated, bought 

tickets and of course won the prizes! 

 

Lunch Boxes 

Please provide your child with a variety of 

healthy foods in their lunch box, thank you 

 

Name Them, Name Them, Name Them! 

Please name everything your child 

brings into pre-school, bags, 

coats, lunch boxes etc, as you 

would be surprised how many children do 

have the same items. Please remember to 

send you child with a waterproof coat that 

has a hood. Wellies if the weather is 

particularly wet, we go out whatever the 

weather! 

Happy Birthday 

Happy Birthday in  

January to 

Nathan is 4! Holly is 3!  

February to 

Jo Jo is 4! Isabelle is 4! 

Charlotte is 3!  
 



Parents Information 

There is a lot of information on the table 

and notice board in the foyer, pre-school 

policies, staff/committee information, what 

we are planning for snack, activities for the 

children, ideas to support your child’s 

learning at home, please take time to read, 

thankyou  

 
 

 

 

http://www.turnditchanddistrictplaygroup.c

o.uk/ 

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/groups/turnditchanddist

rictplaygroup/ 

 

  

   

 

  

 

   

 

Term dates 

Autumn Term 2 

Tuesday 3rd November – Friday 18th December 

Spring Term 1 

Tuesday 5th January – Friday 12th February 

Spring Term 2 

Tuesday 23rd February – Thursday 24th March  

Summer Term 1 

Tuesday 12th April – Friday 27th May 

Summer Term 2 

Tuesday 7th June – Friday 22nd July 

 

Inset Days 

Tuesday 26th July 

We have two further inset days to set, we will give parents as much notice as 

possible as to when they are. 
 

03/01/2016                          THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT   
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8th  15th 22nd  29th 6th 13th  20th   

Letter  e h r m d g o  

Theme  Bonfire  Remembrance Party St 

Andrews 

Christmas Christmas Christmas  

  

 

03/11/2015                          THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT   

 

 

 

 

Term dates 

Autumn Term 2 

Tuesday 3rd November – Friday 18th December 

Spring Term 1 

Tuesday 5th January – Friday 12th February 

Spring Term 2 



Tuesday 23rd February – Thursday 24th March 

Summer Term 1 

Tuesday 12th April – Friday 27th May 

Summer Term 2 

Tuesday 7th June – Friday 22nd July 

Inset Days 

Tuesday 26th July 

We have two further inset days to set, we will give parents as much notice as 

possible as to when they are. 

 

  

  03/11/2015                          THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


